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Northern Virginia Archers 
September 2024 

Date of Meeting: September 5, 2024 

 

NORVA members in attendance:  
 
Ken Wilkinson Uwe Jacobs  Susan Erdos  Bill Sheffel 
Gerry Petraitis Dave Grant  Jim Libovicz   
   
 

 

 
In this issue: Information on elections for the 2025 Board   
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Message from the Board 
As required in NORVA’s by-laws, this Newsletter is a report to the membership of the Board’s actions. 
It also constitutes the minutes from the September 2024 meeting.  
 

The September 2024 meeting was led by President Ken Wilkinson.    

 
 

Officer Nominations for 2025 
At the August club meeting, the following candidates were nominated for the 2025 Board:  

 

President   Ken Wilkinson 

Vice President  Uwe Jacobs 

Treasurer   Bill Sheffel 

Membership Chair  Gerry Petraitis  

Secretary   Jim Libovicz  

 

Since the August meeting, no other nominations have been submitted.  The election for the above 
positions will be held at the October 3, 2024, club meeting. 

 

If you would like to vote in person, Club President Ken Wilkinson will be at the clubhouse for that 
meeting.  You may also vote by calling in to the club meeting. Call-in information: 

    Phone #: 646-749-3122 
    Passcode: 196 484 701 
 
 
 

 Work Party in November 
We hope to do a year-end work party in early November.  This is a nice way to fix up the club’s 
facilities for the end of the year.  More information will be included in the October newsletter. 
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Membership (Gerry Petraitis) 

There will be no orientation in September.  The last orientation of the year will be held in early 
October.  NORVA currently has 867 members. 

 
Events (Susan Erdos) 

Thanks to everyone who participated in the Hunters for the Hungry shoot on August 10 and the 
NORVA shoot on August 17.  Those were the last two shoots at NORVA for 2024. 

 
 

Treasurer’s Report (John Shea) 

The projected year-end balance continues to be approximately $45,000. This balance contemplates a 
project to erect a new shed near the Academy.  

 

 


